Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Central Florida Expressway Authority
The Central Florida Expressway Authority announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, December 3, 2020, 9:30 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.

PLACE: Microsoft Teams (online)

Email Kathy Putnam at ProjectStudies@cfxway.com for connection information.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Project No. 599-233

Project Description: CFX Project Development & Environment (PD&E) Study: Southport Connector Expressway

The Southport Connector Expressway PD&E study will develop and evaluate several transportation alignments to identify a preferred alternative, using the results of the previous Concept, Feasibility, and Mobility (CF&M) Study as a foundation. All factors related to the location and design of the facility will be considered, including transportation needs, financial feasibility, social impacts, economic factors, environmental impacts, engineering analysis, and right-of-way requirements.

The goals of the Southport Connector Expressway are to provide a new limited-access facility from the greater Poinciana area to Florida’s Turnpike and Canoe Creek Road, thereby enhancing the mobility of the area’s growing population and economy. The approximately 15-mile proposed expressway would extend from Poinciana Parkway on the west to Canoe Creek Road on the east with an interchange at Florida’s Turnpike. 

As a special advisory resource to CFX and the consultant team, the EAG is an important component of this study. The EAG’s input regarding local needs, concerns and environmental impacts is crucial in the evaluation of the feasibility of the project.
If you have any questions or would like more information about the study, please contact Kathy Putnam, Public Involvement Coordinator, by phone at (407)802-3210, or by email at ProjectStudies@cfxway.com or visit the study webpage at https://rb.gy/mnta4y (Link is case sensitive).

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: NA
